
From: Butler, Rebecca
To: wreporter@newportvermontdailyexpress.com
Subject: Attention Christopher Roy AGO Public Record Request
Date: Friday, February 10, 2023 1:30:32 PM
Attachments: Roy 10 day ltr request.docx

Good afternoon Christopher,
 
Please see the attached letter regarding your recent public record request
 
 
Thank you
 
Rebecca Butler
Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General
802-828-5512
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February 10, 2023



Christopher Roy

The Newport Daily Express

wreporter@newportvermontdailyexpress.com





Re: Public Records Request

Dear Christopher Roy



I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated February 2, 2023, in which you request:



All records looking for any complaints against former Brighton and Cannan police Chief Jeffrey Noyes.



Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single request.



We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.



Sincerely,



/s/ Paul Barkus 

 Assistant Attorney General Criminal Division
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February 10, 2023 
 
Christopher Roy 
The Newport Daily Express 
wreporter@newportvermontdailyexpress.com 
 

 
Re: Public Records Request 

Dear Christopher Roy 
 
I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated February 2, 2023, in which you 
request: 

 
All records looking for any complaints against former Brighton and Cannan 
police Chief Jeffrey Noyes. 

 
Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right 
to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine 
a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single 
request. 

 
We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Paul Barkus  
 Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
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